
 

 

Curriculum Letter 

Year 2 Term 6 
Dear Parents, 

 

Topic 

Our class topic this term is ‘Beachcombers’. As part of this topic the children will be reading and writing stories 

about beaches, also writing facts about beaches and what can be found there. In Geography we will be looking 

at the features of our coastlines and seaside holiday destinations around the world (if you have a photo of your 

family at a seaside, either home or abroad, send it in and we will put in on our map). In History we will be 

learning about seaside holidays in the past. All other subjects will be linked to this theme where appropriate. 

 

Homework 

Reading- Home readers will be checked at school once a week. The books will be changed when we feel a child is 

not only confident with reading the text and key words but also understands the story or fact book. Re-read 

the book several times to encourage fluency. See the questions at the back of the book to aid your child at 

home. Please fill in the reading journal and should your child finish a book feel free to write in extra books they 

have read from home. We are concentrating on comprehension skills if your child is a fluent reader, you can 

help by asking them questions about what they have read. I’ve attached a guide for you with questions you could 

ask. 

Maths- Please can you help your child work their way through any units they have not covered in the Collins 

homework book. We have covered all the units apart from capacity and weight, which we will cover this term. 

Topic- Ideas attached. Please post any work done on Seesaw 

  

PE 

PE: Dance on a Monday afternoon with Beth and Athletics on Thursday afternoon with Coach Ollie. Children will 

need to have their PE kits in school at all times. A PE kit should include: T-shirt, shorts, plimsolls, socks, 

tracksuit bottoms and top and trainers. Please label all items of clothing.  

 

 

And finally… 

I hope your child enjoys their final term in Year 2, should you have any concerns or problems please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Miss Bishop & Ms Beastall, 

Mrs Wright & Miss Goddard 

Year 2 Teaching Team 

 


